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PRC Issues Decision in Complaint of Gamefly, Inc.   
 

Washington, DC –The Postal Regulatory Commission today issued Order No. 718, in the 
Complaint of Gamefly, Inc. (GameFly) against the United States Postal Service, concluding 
that the Postal Service has unlawfully discriminated against GameFly.  
 
The Commission directed the Postal Service to modify its Mail Classification Schedule for 
round-trip DVD mail.  The Postal Service was given 60 days to implement the remedy.  This 
is the first case decided under the Commission’s new complaint process. The full decision 
can be found at www.prc.gov.    
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The Postal Regulatory Commission is an independent federal agency that provides regulatory oversight over the U.S. Postal Service to ensure the 
transparency and accountability of the Postal Service and foster a vital and efficient universal mail system.  The Commission is comprised of five 
Presidentially-appointed and Senate-confirmed Commissioners, each serving terms of six years.  The Chairman is designated by the President.  In 
addition to Chairman Goldway, the other Commissioners are Vice Chairman Mark Acton, Dan Blair, Nanci Langley, and Tony Hammond.   
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http://www.prc.gov/Docs/72/72534/Order_No_718.pdf
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